
From: Painton, Emily
To: Wendy Todd
Cc: Grasso, Toni
Subject: RE: Congratulations
Date: Thursday, July 12, 2012 5:17:32 PM

Dear Wendy,
 
Yes, we are surprised and thrilled to have received such a generous donation.  I will keep you
informed when we decide how the money will be best spent.  Thank you for your email.
 
Sincerely,
Emily
 
Emily Painton, MLIS, MA
Managing Librarian
Milwood Branch
Austin Public Library
512-974-9881
emily.painton@austintexas.gov
 
From: Wendy Todd [mailto:wendypricetodd@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2012 4:18 PM
To: Painton, Emily
Cc: Grasso, Toni
Subject: Congratulations
 
Dear Emily,

The Austin Public Library Commission shares your excitement and would like for you to
extend our gratitude to the generous donor of the recent gift to Milwood.   We understand the
value that Austin Public Library offers to our entire community and are especially pleased
when a patron recognizes a specific branch or certain individual.  Please keep us informed
about how your designate the funds.

Sincerely,

Wendy Price Todd
Chair, Austin Public Library Commission

The Austin Public Library Commission is an advisory board to the City Council on matters
pertaining to the establishment, maintenance and operation of the Austin Public Library.  
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